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Octaber 15, 2003

George Tenet .

Direztor nf Centrdl Intelligerce
Central Intelligense Agency
Office of Public Athairs
Washington, D.C. 20505

Dear Mr. Tenet,

We are writing to you to mabe an inquiry concerning Central Intelligence Agency uperulions in
Afghanistan. :

We would like to make a for nal request to visit the detention facility maintained by the CIA
located at the Bagram airbas: in Afghanistan and all other detention facilities in Afghanistan in
which the CIA is holding Af zhan and non-Afghan detainecs. We have a gumber of cancerns
abots the methods and pract.ces used in these facilities, and the fact that some detainees in these
facilities are being held under no legal authorization, and may not be combatants. (Wehuve
written a similar letter to Secretary Rumsfeld.) To address thess concerns, we would like to visit
thes: facilities and intervien deminees.

We would be glad to discuss with your suff whether an amrangement regarding this request is
posiible. We can discuss w: th your stafF in more detail the logistics of how a visitto sites in
Afghanistan could be arrang :d, and under what circumstances. We are of course willing to share
our concerns and findings ¥ ith you or your staff.

We hope that yo can respceid to these requests. We believe that the seerctiveness of the United
States in maintaining these 1acilities puts st rigk the human rights of defainces in those facilides
(especially persons whose d:tention is unauthorized by law, such as civilisns) and engenders
negitive perceptions of the Vnited States in Afghanistan und worldwide.

My contact information is u: follows: telephone: (212) 216-1228, e-mail: adamsb@hrw.org
We look forward. 1o your re: ponsc.

Sinserely,

g)ww? /&/o/r/\ »

Brad Adams
Executive Direcior
Asis Division
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